
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY, CT 

 

On July 22, 2020, the duly authorized agent of the Glastonbury 

Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Agency approved the 

construction of a some 60-foot long pedestrian bridge and its 

associated sidewalks within the wetlands’ upland review area over 

Holland Brook within Main Street’s western right-of-way and east 

of the Town of Glastonbury’s Old Cider Mill at 1287 Main Street. 

   

Stephen Braun, Assistant Town Engineer     

        

   

 

      

      

  

    

 

 


